COVID-19 POLICY
DancepAgademy AUTUMN TERM 2020

Kristie Louise Dance Academy (KLDA) is committed to ensuring the health and wellbeing of all
students, staff and volunteers and will continue to follow the advice of the UK Government, NHS,
Public Health England and our local Health Protection Team.

The current (summarised) advice is:
— Educational settings are currently re-open for select year groups, and opening for all year
groups in September
— OOSS can open from the beginning of the school summer holidays
— Social distancing is 2m (or 1m+ if 2m is not possible or with risk mitigation)
— Anyone who is showing symptoms of a cough and/or fever are to self-isolate for 7 days
— Anyone with confirmed COVID-19 or contact by track and Trace are to self-isolate for 14 days

Dancing at KLDA during this time.

KLDA have in place risk assessments, management procedures, staff management procedures,
healthcare questionnaires, sanitising stations, social distancing markers & posters to enforce social
distancing & safe guarding of all students & staff.

IN ORDER FOR YOUR CHILD TO TAKE PART IN CLASSES AT KLDA YOU MUST
ACKNOWLEDGE & SIGN A FORM TO CONSENT TO THE PROCEDURES WE HAVE IN PLACE.

All students will need to be aware of the social distancing & hygiene rules in place.
It is your job to make sure that your child has understood these rules.
Any student who does not adhere to these rules, KLDA hold the right to revoke their place within class.

We ask that if your child is unwell, has a constant cough, high temperature or any other symptoms that they do
not attend class.

We ask that if your child has been in contact with anyone with COVID-19 symptoms over the last 14 days that
they stay at home.

We ask that you follow the guidelines from the NHS regarding self-isolating.
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/nhs-test-and-trace-if-youve-been-in-contact-with-a-person-who-
has-coronavirus/

We may ask you to regularly fill in our household health questionnaire form, so that KLDA can assess the
situation.

If anyone becomes unwell in a group, we will inform that group ASAP.
If any member of staff becomes unwell, we will inform those that are taught by that teacher ASAP.

We will constantly be monitoring the situation & new government guidelines. If we are able to change the current
procedures in place, we will inform you ASAP.

If it is announced that another lockdown would take place, KLDA will resort to using Zoom as an alternative for
classes. In this regard, there will be no refund for classes. Classes on Zoom will be in replacement of live
classes.

Unfortunately, KLDA cannot refund any classes that are missed.

It is your decision whether you want to commit to the terms & conditions.
It is your decision to allow your child to take dance classes during this pandemic.



